
 
   
 
 

 
Announcement [25.4.2014] 
 

 

This announcement is released at the request of the Capital Market 
Commission. 
  
With reference to press articles, according to which Alpha Bank appears to 
be finalising an agreement to acquire certain parts of Citibank’s operations 
in Greece, the Bank clarifies that, in the context of the implementation of its 
business plan and acting in the best interests of its shareholders and 
stakeholders, it periodically and consistently explores a wide range of 
options which serve the said planning. In any event, the Bank will, in 
accordance with standard practice, proceed with any requisite 
announcements.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


